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July 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
School Uniform 
 

Please find below details of our uniform expectations for September. There are no changes, 

but we thought it is useful to have a reminder at this stage of the year.  

 
PE Uniform for Years Reception to Year 5 

• Red RPS sports sweatshirt or plain red sweatshirt (no hoodies allowed or any clothing with other 
logos which are not RPS)  

• Red T-Shirts with RPS Sport written on the front and FUN ACTIVE BOOST on the reverse. 
Alternatively plain red T-shirts are allowed (must not include any other logos which are not RPS) 

• Black Joggers plain, no logo 
• Black Shorts plain, no logo 

PE Uniform for Year 6 

• Black RPS SPORT Sweatshirts or plain black sweatshirts allowed (no hoodies or any clothing 
with other logos which are not RPS)  

• Black T-Shirts with RPS Sport written on the front and FUN ACTIVE BOOST on the reverse or 
plain black T-shirts 

• Black Joggers, no logo 
• Black Shorts, no logo 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:office@reephamprimary.org.uk
http://www.reephamprimary.org.uk/


 

   

 
 
 
Our uniform is now available (including the PE T-Shirts and PE Sweatshirts) from Birds of Dereham at 
their premises or online at https://www.birdsofdereham.com/ who provide a free to school delivery 
option (please see dates via their website).  

 

We are happy for your child to continue wearing an RPS coloured house T-shirt if you do not need new 

PE uniform yet. We ask that you adhere to the new uniform when you need to replace this, so the old 

uniform will be phased out.   
 
Please can we also remind you of the Standard School Uniform (non-PE days):  
 

• Red sweatshirt, jumper, cardigan or fleece (plain or with the school logo) for Years Reception 

to Year 5  

• Black sweatshirt, jumper, cardigan or fleece (plain or with the school logo) for Year 6 only 

• White or red polo shirt (plain or with the school logo)   

• Grey or black trousers, shorts, skirt or pinafore dress   

• Summer dress (checked red and white)   

• Tights or socks should be in black, grey, red or white   

• Sensible black or red shoes, (not trainers)   

• Skirts worn over leggings (leggings do not count as trousers)   

  

Please ensure a change of outside shoes are brought in and kept at school. Patterned tops and jeans 

are not school uniform. All clothing should be clearly labelled. Sun hats are advised for hot weather. 

 

No jewellery is allowed except stud earrings which must be removed or covered with tape on PE 

lessons. Watches are allowed but not Smart watches.   
 
I must emphasise that we are a uniformed school, and that we expect children to be dressed in uniform 
or PE uniform at all times.  If you are having any difficulties with school uniform please do not hesitate 
to speak to myself or Mrs Ogle, as we will be able to help. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Caroline Henry 
Head of School 
head@reephamprimary.org.uk 
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